1989 Distinguished Service Award

The Everett Branch is pleased to announce that the 1989 Distinguished Service Award was awarded to Don Heck. Since joining the Mountaineers in 1979, Don has always been an active trip leader and instructor. On the Climbing Committee, he has coordinated both the Basic and Intermediate courses, as well as serving as Chair. In addition, he has served on Banquet, Newsletter, and By-Laws Revision Committees. In Seattle, Don has contributed to the by-laws task force, membership computerization and Freedom of the Hills revision. For the past three years Don has been Chairman of the Everett Branch and is currently serving as our elected Trustee. Congratulations, Don! appreciate all your hard work over the years!

Everett Newsletter, Nov. 1989.